

Executive Director Office Ref. No. ABS Sportaccord 150312 By e-mail only Mr Hein Verbruggen President, SportAccord Av.de Rhodanie 54, 1007 Lausanne, Switzerland

Lausanne, 15 March 2012

Acquisition of .sport domain name

Dear Mr President

Further to your correspondence on the above matter, this is to inform you that the International Golf Federation fully supports the initiative of SportAccord to apply for the acquisition of the domain .sport.

Given SportAccord's leadership role in international sport we believe they are the most appropriate body to make this application and oversee the operation of this domain

Yours sincerely

Antony Scanlon

Executive Director